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REFRAMING AFFIRMATIVE ACTION IN HIGHER EDUCATION
The Supreme Court has recently made a ruling on affirmative action practices. The Court remains skeptical of this race-related practice, but if the practice is
altered, then the judges say that it has a better chance of surviving a process of analysis. The NAACP president is glad to hear about the Court's ruling, since he
believes that people of all races deserve a "fair shot". For more details on the article Click Here Want to see which Education jobs are available near you? Click
here to see.

 


